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BRING BANK BINS 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 16/15 9 FEBRUARY 2015 

The purpose of this paper is to inform Members of a proposal to move the Bring Bank Bins from their 
current site in Old Station Road to the Dudley Road Car Park. 

NO. DETAIL 

1)  BACKGROUND  

a) An email from the Isle of Wight Council’s Simon Dennis, Team Leader Communities and 
Environment, Procurement and Contract Management Unit, attached to this Report 
requests the Town Council’s advice on a proposal to move the Bring Bank Bins from their 
current site in Old Station Road to the Dudley Road Car Park. 

b) This has been prompted by increasing commercial fly tipping around the bins – evidenced in 
the images attached to the email – that increases the likelihood that the Bins will be removed 
by the Isle of Wight Council. 

2)   OPTIONS 

a) Simon Dennis asks the Town Council’s view of a possible move to the Dudley Road Car Park or 
for suggestions of any other suitable site for them. 

b) His email has been acknowledged and he has been assured that the Town Council’s views on 
the matter will be shared with him following decisions made at this meeting. 

 


